
Notice of Public Hearing 

 The Greensboro /Guilford County 

 Tourism Development Authority 

 

 On FY 2024-2025 Proposed Budget 

 

The Greensboro/Guilford County Tourism Development Authority’s 2024-2025 proposed budget 

was submitted to the governing authority on Tuesday, April 9, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in the offices of 

The Authority located at 2411 West Gate City Blvd., Greensboro, NC. A public hearing will be 

held on Tuesday, June 11th, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. at the offices of The Authority located at 2411 W. 

Gate City Blvd., Greensboro, to give all interested citizens the opportunity to make written and/or 

oral comments on the budget. Senior Citizens are encouraged to attend. Handicapped persons 

planning to attend who need assistance or aid should contact H. Fourrier, President/CEO of The 

Authority, at 336-274-2282 before the meeting. The proposed budget may be examined on 

weekdays between 8:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the office of the Clerk to The Authority, 2411 W. 

Gate City Blvd., Greensboro, NC. The following is a summary of the proposed budget: 
: 

 

 EXPENDITURES 

 

                             Convention/Tourism Marketing (Operations)            $ 6,548,650 

   Specific Events      170,000 

   Capital Improvements               1,860,000 

 

   TOTAL GENERAL FUND           $ 8,578,650 

 

 REVENUES 

 

   Occupancy Tax - County           $ 6,141,000 

   Occupancy Tax - City               1,533,000 

   Interest                   330,000 

   Appropriated Fund Balance                 574,650 

 

   TOTAL GENERAL FUND           $ 8,578,650 

 

 

H. Fourrier 

           Clerk to The Authority 
 


